
October 1, 2019 
  
RE:  See Your Future – Grade 10/11/12 Students        
                        
Dear Parent/Guardian(s), 
 
On Tuesday, November 5, the See Your Future Saskatchewan Education and Career Fair will be held at 
the Queensbury Convention Centre – Evraz Pace in Regina.  This is open to all high school students from 
Southern Saskatchewan.  Your son/daughter has chosen to register for this event.  We will be travelling to 
Regina in a school bus for this occasion.   
 

Details: 
Leave:  8:30 a.m.  
Return:  1:00 pm (be back at Vanier between 2:00 p.m.  

Students will be required to go to period 5. 
Cost   $10.00 
Lunch:   Bring a bag lunch or money for a meal.   

 
This is a school sponsored event.  Students will be responsible for any assignments and/or homework 
missed as a result of being away from school on this day. Students must also inform teachers in advance 
that they will be absent and rearrange any assessments.  We feel this is a great opportunity for students to 
receive important post-secondary and career information. 
 
See Your Future will feature over 150 post-secondary institutions and employers from across Canada.  Many of 
these institutions students will not get the chance to see any other time this year (University of British Columbia, 
Waterloo University, international schools and exchanges, etc.). Employers represent a wide range of careers 
that students may be interested in exploring further (Regina Police Service, Ensign Oil, and Gas Services, etc.). 
The fair has two components:  interactive display boots and presentations.  For a complete list of 
participants, please visit www.seeyourfuture.ca. Parents are more than welcome to attend as well. 
However, you cannot travel on the bus. 
 
 
Please sign the slip below, pay $10.00 and have your son/daughter return it to room 130 on or before 
Wednesday, October 23.  We need at least 10 students to commit to this trip if we are to go as a school.  
Parents are also more than welcome to join us! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (306) 693-6744 or by email, 
christa.lapointe@htcsd.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ms. Christa Lapointe 
 
cc:  Mr. Brad Moser 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have read the information on the See Your Future Saskatchewan Education and Career Fair to be held on 

Tuesday, November 5, 2019 at the Queensbury Convention Centre – Evraz Place.  I give permission for my 

son/daughter to attend this event.  I understand they will be required to follow school rules and procedures. 

DEADLINE FOR THIS FORM AND MONEY – WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2019 

 
Student Signature:  __________________________ Cell Number:  ________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________________ Date: ______________________________ 
 
Allergies/Medical Information: _________________________________________________________ 

http://www.seeyourfuture.ca/
mailto:christa.lapointe@htcsd.ca

